
Community  Input  Session  for
Custom House Square Project
Mayor  Jon  Mitchell  and  the
City’s Office of Planning will
host  a  public  conversation  on
the creation of a new urban park
at  Custom  House  Square.   Join
the  Office  of  Planning,  Stoss
Landscape  Urbanism,  and  CDM
Consultants for the next step in
the Custom House Square redesign process: a community input
session  intended  to  solicit  feedback  on  draft  designs
developed by Stoss.  We need your input to make Custom House
Square  a  vibrant  space  that  will  serve  the  needs  of  our
downtown for many years to come.

The meeting will take place on Monday, September 24th at 6
p.m.  at  the  Corson  Maritime  Learning  Center,  33  William
Street, New Bedford.

For more information, please contact Jill Maclean, Acting City
Planner,  jill.maclean@newbedford-ma.gov.  For  translation
services, please contact the City of New Bedford Office of
Community Services at (508) 961-3136.
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